

Evesham Township School District

Meland Administration Building, 25 South Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053 www.evesham.k12.nj.us (856) 983-1800 Fax # (856) 983-2939

John Scavelli, Jr., Superintendent John Recchinti, School Business Administrator/Board Secretary Danielle T. Magulick, Director of Curriculum & Instruction Richard Dantinne, Jr., Personnel Administrator

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Evesham Township School District offers MyPaymentsPlus, which is an online service that provides you the convenience and information on how to manage your student's meals and cafeteria needs once they are a full-day student in the district, as well as pay for other school related costs such as preschool inclusion tuition payments and district club and activity fees during the school year. This system is intended to eliminate the need to send checks to the school/district office or worry about lost or forgotten money, and ensures that your child's fees & activities are paid for should you choose to use the system. *Please be aware that there is a* 4.75% surcharge from the company associated with utilizing this service.

MyPaymentsPlus allows any family to:

- Create a free, secure account to manage all of your students' accounts
- Pay for your student's meals and other school related costs, 24/7, online using a credit card, or debit card at www.MyPaymentsPlus.com. Funds deposited through MyPaymentsPlus are usually available for student use within a matter of minutes.

For parents/guardians already with an account due to older siblings, continue to visit www.MyPaymentsPlus.com for information and updates. There is also a direct link to the site from our district website @ www.evesham.k12.nj.us. Under shortcuts, click on cafeteria information and then the link appears on the left menu.

If you do not have an account and are interested in signing up, simply visit:

www.MyPaymentsPlus.com or click on the link from our district website. Once on the

MyPaymentPlus site, click on "Register a Free Account." You will need your student's ID number
to complete registration; therefore, please wait until you are fully registered and entered into
the district's student database. If you have not received your child's student ID number by
September, please contact your school to obtain this information. Once you finish registration,
you may log in to begin managing your student's account.

Please be aware that you will not be able to use this system for the August payment.

Sincerely,

Danielle T. Magulick

Mariell F. Maple

Director of Curriculum & Instruction